
                                    

 

 

 

 5th February 2021                  Term: Spring 1   Week: Five 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

 
Well done Katy and Ruby who are 

our stars of the week.  
 

       
 
We would love to choose more stars as 
we are so amazed by all of you!  

Have a wonderful weekend, Thank you 

again for your amazing support, 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson, Mrs 

Bailey and Mrs Brooker 

Pickup and drop off next week for 
children in school 

We should be back in our classroom next 
week with our new windows (fingers 
crossed!). Therefore pickup and drop 
off will be in the usual place 

 

 

Keyworker attendance form for children 
attending school next week 

We ask again that you fill out the online 
form to let us know which day(s) your 
child will be attending school next week. 
This is just to help us with our planning. 
Thank you to those who completed it 
last week. I will also send the link out via 
Seesaw. 
https://forms.gle/sRzppRsDyzA8rHsS6 

This week … 

Our week began with you making some 
delicious polar bear toast and drawing or 
making polar bears from a range of 
resources.  We have been exploring 
rhyme through stories and by generating 
rhyming words. Our bodies and brains 
were kept active with Wild Workouts 
and Cosmic Yoga. We thought about 
what makes us happy and what makes us 
special by making happiness sunshine’s 
and shining stars. We are getting really 
good at counting forwards and 
backwards to 20 and experts at 
subitising to 5. This week we were 
challenged to subitise what we could see 
on a 10’s frame. We also used our 10’s 
frames to help us as we combined groups 
to find totals. Some of us were able to 
write the number sentence to show this. 
As well as counting in 1’s we explored 
making pairs which led some of us to 
count in 2’s. We finished our number 
work this week by moving along a number 
line.  

In our last week before half term we will 
find out about the upcoming Shrove 
Tuesday, Valentine’s Day and Chinese 
New Year. 

 

Keyring words 

Thank you to those of you who 
contacted me this week to say your child 
is ready for new keyring words. If you 
feel your child is ready for some more 
please send me a message via Seesaw and 
I will get them ready for you to collect 
from the school office. 


